
Agenda IV.B.1.
September 25, 2025

To:     Board of Education
   Dr. Latanya, superintendent

      
From: Stacey Sovine, executive director of administrative services

Date:    September 25, 2025

Re:    Certification of the Proposed Property Tax Levy Payable in 2026 and  
               Schedule the Truth in Taxation Hearing

RECOMMENDATION: that the Board of Education certify the proposed property tax levy 
for taxes payable in 2026 and authorize the clerk to execute the levy certification forms in 
the “maximum amount” and to also schedule the Truth in Taxation Hearing on December 
11, 2025, to be held during the regularly scheduled board meeting beginning at 6:30 p.m.

Attached is the current copy of the Certified Levy printout. The lines have been reviewed
both internally and through ELHERS and reflect our maximum levy for PAY26; however,
MDE continues to review the system to ensure all data is uploading as necessary.
Certifying at the “maximum amount” will allow for anticipated changes, slight statewide
adjustments, and referendum results to be made and incorporated into the Proposed
Property Tax Notifications and final certified levy.
  


